
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Haley, Michael <MichaelHaley@gov.sc.gov>
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/9/2017 2:08:14 PM
Subject: EMD Final Update - Winter Weather

Two counties were on a two-hour delay this morning due to fear of black ice, which means that State Government 
Offices were closed as well:  Lancaster and Spartanburg Counties. 
 
The SEOC returned to OPCON 5 (normal operations) last night at 7pm.  The State of Emergency was rescinded at 
midnight last night as scheduled in the Executive Order.
 
No additional updates expected for this event.
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